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THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION OF OUR LADY 
Rosevean Road, Penzance, Cornwall TR18 2DX 
 
OUR LADY, STAR OF THE SEA 
Lower Strand, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly. TR21 OPS:  
 
ST MARY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL: 01736 330005 
www.st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk Miss Nicky Teixeira 

 

THE SACRED HEART AND ST. IA 
Tregenna Hill, St. Ives, TR26 1SE. 
 
ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER 
Commercial Road, Hayle, TR27 4DE. 
 
Safeguarding: Tressa Paczek 07931173727 or Contact 
the Diocesan Safeguarding Office direct on 01364 645430  
 

 
A VERY WARM WELCOME TO ALL OUR VISITORS – WE HOPE YOU ENJOY YOUR STAY IN CORNWALL 
 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST   
 

TENTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (A1 Psalter 2) 
 

PENZANCE 
                          

            1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 5.00 p.m. 
Sat 10 June                                          CORPUS CHRISTI               
Mass   5.00 p.m.                          Private Intention         
                           
Sun 11 June       First Holy Communion Mass 
Solemn Mass 11.00 a.m. with Children’s Liturgy 
                                                    Sheraton Shaw (ill) 
Mon 12 June  
Morning Prayer   10.00 a.m.   followed by the Holy Rosary 
 
Thu 15 June   
Morning Prayer    10.00 a.m.  followed by the Holy Rosary                     
 
Fri 16 June The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Morning Prayer    10.00 a.m.  followed by the Holy Rosary 
 

            1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 5.00 p.m. 
Sat 17 June                          ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN O.T.                      
Mass   5.00 p.m.                          Private Intention                 
  
Sun 18 June 
Solemn Mass   11.00 a.m.  with Children’s Liturgy 
             Jean Mulholland RIP 
Choral Evening Prayer 6 p.m.  
 
HAYLE  
                      
                         1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 6.30 p.m. 
Sat 10  June                                          CORPUS CHRISTI      
Mass              6.30 p.m. with Children’s Liturgy 
                            
Tue 13 June St Anthony of Padua 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 10.00 a.m. 
 
                        1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 6.30 p.m. 
Sat 17 June                          ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN O.T.                                  
Mass            6.30 p.m. with Children’s Liturgy 
                                      
Refreshments in the Hall after Mass during Summer  
 

ST IVES 
 
Sun 11 June                                        CORPUS CHRISTI 
Mass       9.00 a.m.                  Parish and People 
 
Wed 14 June            
Holy Rosary        10.00 a.m.                       
   
Sun 18 June           ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN O.T.                       
Mass       9.00 a.m.                   Parish and People 
      
Refreshments in the Hall below after Sunday Mass 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
ISLES OF SCILLY 
Sundays: Liturgy of the Word & Holy Communion 
10.30 as announced and for other Services/events see 
noticeboard for details 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for JUNE 
 

For the abolition of torture: that the international 
community may commit in a concrete way to ensuring the 
abolition of torture and guarantee support to victims and 
their families. For peace throughout the world and an end 
to all war. For discernment for our new bishop. 
For our young people preparing for First Holy Communion.  
The sick in Hospitals or Hospice:, Ray & Christine Blaker, 
Tom Dauncey Jnr, Jackie Corsi, Sue Rowies, Hugo, 
Caroline Schofield, Grace Bailey, Fr. Richard Finn O.P. Roy 
Mulholland, Patsy & John Stevens, John Chamberlain, 
Sheila Devey. Liesel Young, Basil & Helen Perry, Nicolette 
Parker, Poppy, Barbara Hanik, Patricia Martin, Noah, Frank 
Meszaros,  Elliot Smith Judith Lawrence, Daniel Williams, 
Mary & Patrick Ansell, Barbara Maseyk Adrian Franke. 
Eleanor Greaves, Eileen Woolmington, Lucy James, Andy 
Brooks, Louis Carter, Patrick O’Dwyer,  Joyce Sanderson, 
Molly Salter, Francis Malone-Lee, Ian Tomlinson, Michael 
Coleman, Pat Crellin, Nicky & Molly McFadden, Michael 
Greene, Maria Hall, Carol Devine  & Godfrey Chapell. 
For those who have died, & comfort for all who mourn.  
  
 



 

Next Weekend is the annual Mission Appeal, this year 
made by the Missionary Society of St Columban. 
We shall welcome Fr. Patrick O’Beirne, SSC to make the 
appeal.  
The principal purpose of the weekend visit is:  

 to raise awareness of our missionary vocation 
 to encourage people to be more involved in the 

missionary work of the church. 
 to thank our loyal supporters 
 to seek greater support for our mission magazine 

“The Far East 
 The usual Retiring Collection at all Masses 

 
 During holiday time, when no weekday Mass is 
possible each church will meet at their usual time for either 
Exposition, Rosary or Morning Prayer and Rosary.  
At least it means the churches will open at those times and 
you are most welcome to join in prayer and quiet. 
 

Reconciliation/Confessions; Penzance: Saturdays from 

4.15- 4.45 p.m. St Ives Sunday before Mass 8.30 a.m. or 
Wednesdays. Hayle after 6.30 p.m.  Mass or Tuesdays 
before Mass or all by appointment. 
 

200 Club: Reminder that subscriptions are due NOW 
from May and rise this year to £24 for the year. There are 
plenty of spare numbers so new members always welcome. 
 

First Holy Communion 2023 Mass is today. We keep  
Arthur, Edith, Esme, Isabella, Jace, Leila, Ollie, and their 
parents and sponsors in our prayers..  
 

Journey of Faith: take a break for the next couple of weeks. 
and then will decide what happens ahead.   

Bingo: next eyes down is this Wednesday 14th at 2 pm.  
All are welcome. Entry as ever by church main door. 
 

Refugee Week Online Event Wednesday 21st June 
6pm-7pm “Let us renew our commitment to building the 
future in accordance with God’s plan: a future in which 
migrants and refugees may live in peace and with dignity.” 
Pope Francis 
The 19th -25th June is Refugee Week and this year, on its 
25th anniversary, the theme for Refugee Week is 
Compassion. On Wednesday 21st June, Caritas Diocese 
of Plymouth is hosting an hour of prayer and discussion 
about how the diocese is welcoming those who have left 
their homeland in search of a better life and what more we 
can do to be welcoming communities.  Come along and be 
inspired! Please register your interest in attending or 
email caritas@prcdtr.org.uk for the Zoom link. 
 

Knock Pilgrimage: 17-21 July: £699 sharing, flying from 
Bristol. Contact Patricia on 01268762278 or mob 
07740175557or  knockpilgrimages@gmail.com 
Parishes within Clifton and Plymouth Dioceses. See poster 
 

Residential Retreats arranged by our Diocesan Ignatian 
Spirituality Group. Summer Retreats:   
Jun 30th – 2nd July (Fri - Sun) Weekend Retreat   
July 3rd – 7th July   (Mon - Fri) Midweek Retreat  
Jun 30th – 7th July  (Fri - Fri) 6-day Retreat   
 

Venue: Sclerder Abbey, nr Looe, Cornwall  
The retreat house in its tranquil setting and with a large 
garden and pleasant rural walks nearby is situated near 
Looe in Cornwall.  
Cost includes full board & lodging. Recommended  
donation: Weekend Retreat £140;  Midweek Retreat £240   
6 – day Retreat  £450. 
Please contact  Plymouth Diocesan Ignatian Spirituality 
Group at   diocesan-ignatian-retreats@prcdtr.org.uk   
 or phone 01752 769164 or 07823 447637  
for further information or booking form. 

SPUC Pro-Life News: Rights for rivers, but not for unborn 
babies. A river in England is set to be given legal rights 
under the Universal Declaration of River Rights, as part of a 
global move to recognise the “inherent rights of rivers”  
The rights of unborn children are still ignored.  
SPUC also ask “Will you help funding for forced 
abortions in China?” Apparently millions of pounds of 
British taxpayers money is sent overseas to fund nations 
with tyrannical coercive abortion policies. Despite ending its 
infamous One Child Policy, forced abortions and 
sterilisations still occur in China -esp. among the Uyghurs. 
Sign the petition on 1/2 July.  
 

Crib Monies:  
Almost £6,500 has been raised so far from 35 parishes who 
have kindly sent in their Crib collection monies, compared 
to £6,088.19 from 38 parishes in 2021, £3,080.91 in 2020 
and £5,349.77 in 2019.  We are so grateful to every parish 
who continues to support us as we are still being 
overwhelmed with applications to our Essential Grants 
programme, as more and more families living in our Diocese 
are really struggling to pay for the basic essentials of life.   
 

World Elder Abuse Awareness Day is 15th.  The abuse 
of older people is an increasing and serious problem, so it is 
vital to raise awareness of this to enable us all to take 
responsibility for preventing elder abuse in our communities. 
Elder abuse is a global issue and comes in many forms 
including physical, emotional, sexual and financial abuse 
and also neglect.  A survey commissioned by the charity 
Hourglass in 2020 revealed 1 in 5 UK residents have 
personal experience of abuse as an older person or know 
someone who has been abused.  If you are an older person 
and you have experienced abuse, or you are concerned that 
someone you know may be a victim of abuse, you can 
contact: The Safeguarding Office - Telephone 01364 
645430 (Monday to Friday, from 9am to 4:30pm). 
Hourglass - A UK charity working to challenge and prevent 
the abuse and neglect of older people. 
24/7 Telephone Helpline – 0808 808 8141 
Text Helpline – 07860 052906 
Website https://wearehourglass.org 
 

Covid Recovery.  
I hope to restore the chalice in the weeks following Corpus 
Christi. We need to commission some extraordinary 
ministers of the Eucharist in all churches. 
Former minister who are still able are welcome. 
Only the priest consumes the chalice at the end.  
 

Readers; consensus seems to say keep to one reader. 
Readers, please remember to speak as addressing the 
whole church and not just those near to you.  
Loud and clear is vital even with the microphone.  
 

Servers: we need more servers, both for weekends and 
weekdays. Please think about offering to assist at the altar.  
 

In Penzance Jo and Claire would be glad of some 
assistance with flower arranging. No need to be experts. 
They will help and guide you. 
 

The Choir too would be glad of additional singers. 
Give David a call 07887608113 or see him after Mass 
 

Refreshments after 5 p.m. Mass. Some have already 
volunteered, more welcome. Will start on 24th June. 
Let me know of your views on all the above and any action 
you are willing to undertake. 
 

Pz Sheets/Table cloths: very grateful thanks to all those 
who washed and ironed them. 
 

St Ives: very grateful thanks to Martin & Nick who 
cleared the weeds for the totally enclosed garden.   


